
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
23rd September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Non-School Uniform / Coffee Morning Gift Bags - in aid of MacMillan Cancer Support 
Friday 30th September 2022 
 
I’m sure you are already aware of our fantastic reputation here at St Mary’s for raising money for 
worthy causes.  This is something we feel hugely passionate about and is at the core of our faith.  To 
that end we invite the children to join in our fundraising for MacMillan. 
 
On Friday 30th September, children can come into school in non-uniform and we are asking for a 
donation of £1.00 per child or £1.50 per family, which can be paid via your ParentPay account or 
brought in on the day.  Green is the colour of the charity and children are encouraged to wear this 
colour if possible.   
 
Mrs Liu and some of the children are making Coffee Morning Gift Bags which will be available to 
purchase for £2.00 each, this is a first come first served basis as there are only 150 bags available, 
please log onto your ParentPay account to purchase one, all bags will be handed out at the end of the 
day on Friday 30th September.   
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Gleed-Thornley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


